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From: Jamboree Ward [jamboree.ward@ecn.net.au]
Sent: Friday, 8 May 2009 1:54 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Letter in support of naming of new electorate
Attachments: img-508134724.pdf

Please find atttached a letter in support of the naming of a new Electorate after Warrant Officer Leonard Victor 
Waters.  Cr Bourke strongly supports this. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susan Jackson 
Personal Assistant to 
Matthew Bourke 
Councillor for Jamboree Ward 
  
Ph: 3407 7000 
Fax: 3407 7005 
Email: jamboree.ward@ecn.net.au 
Web: www.matthewbourke.com.au 
Suite 18, Jindalee All Sports Centre 
235 Sinnamon Rd 
Jindalee, QLD 4074 



Cr Matthew Bourke
Councillor for Jamboree Ward

7 May 2009

The Chairman
Queensland Redistribution Committee
GPO Box 2590
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Chairman

Tel> 341)77000
Fax> 3407 7005

Mail> Suite 18, JindaleeAlisports Centre
235 Sinnamon Road, lindalee, QLD 41)74

Email >jamboree.ward@ecn.net.au

I am writing in support of the naming of a new electorate after the late Warrant Officer
Leonard Victor Waters.

WO Waters' widow, Mrs Gladys Waters, resides within my Ward and has often spoken
to me about her late husband's service to our country including that he was the only
known Aboriginal fighter pilot to serve in World War II. He served in flights over Papua
New Guinea and survived many enemy attacks to become a role model to many
Australians.

I would be happy to discuss this matter further should it be so required.

Yours sincerely

t1-L ~_l_
Matthew Bourke
COUNCILLOR FOR JAMBOREE WARD

Working Together for a Better Brisbane


